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www.sporty.co.nz/sunnybraebowls 
Don’t forget to check into our Facebook 
page - Sunnybrae Bowling Club! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Many thanks to Angela Temata from 
Harcourts Cooper and Co for her 
sponsorship of our triple’s tournament, 
won by the men from Northcote.  
 

 
Introducing Graham Bell, our Men’s 
Club Captain. 
 

 
Introducing our Ladies Club Captain, Jan 
MacGowan… 
 

 
Congratulations to Kay Logan and 
Paddy Benstead on winning the Club 
Mixed Pairs. Runners up Mary 
Guldbrandsen and Andrew Wilson. 
 

 
The Christmas Fun Day is on the 21st of 
December. Bowls, games, prizes and 
raffles. Don’t forget to wear something 
festive!  

 

 
Mixed Pennants team runners up. 
 

 
Marg Jenkinson wearing the best 
supporters hat.  
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